
PUNCTUATION RULES IN AN ESSAY

I see the same simple punctuation mistakes time and again costing students valuable marks when the overall quality of
their work deserves a.

See below. These rules include guidelines for word usage, spelling, sentence parts and structure, and
punctuation placement. When you use a subordinating conjunction after, although, as, because, before, if,
since, unless, when, while â€¦ , place a comma directly after the dependent clause it introduces if that clause
comes before an independent clause. Use these simple rules and top tips to rid your writing of those common
punctuation mark slips and get the higher marks you deserve, every time. It uses a colon to introduce the rules
for using a colon. In order for you to remember all the rules, take a notebook and start jotting down in brief at
least the keywords of what you have to remember. The good news is that help is at hand! Previously
underlining was mainly used by editors. When you use a transitional word to connect two complete sentences,
place a semicolon at the end of the first sentence followed by the transition word at the beginning of the
second sentence with a comma after the transition word. When you use a transitional word or phrase at the
beginning of a sentence, place a comma after that word or phrase. It creates a pause a little longer than a
comma but not quite as long as a period. An exclamation mark should only be used when absolutely essential,
or when taken from a direct quote. Remember, punctuation and grammar are essential to excellent essay
writing. This article will guide you in this particular aspect of your writing. The exclamation mark should be
used sparingly in formal and semi-formal writing. Grammar Help: Fragments : A sentence fragment is a
phrase that often resembles a sentence. Write in parallel constructions. General Strategies for Editing and
Proofreading : It's common for writers to have patterns that involve repeating the same grammatical mistakes.
To differentiate between the usage of a dash and a hyphen, remember: an m-dash is used to break parts of a
sentence, whereas a hyphen is used to set words apart for example, in such words as a mother-in-law,
well-being, etc. Question Mark? Make sure all your referents are clear. The verb tense communicates when the
action will or did occur. When you use prepositional phrases as transitional phrases, follow the rules for
subordinating conjunctions. When you notice vague referents, or other apparently minor problems, take the
opportunity to ask yourself if there might be any larger problem lurking beneath your surface error. Hearing
the words can help you eliminate repetition and place commas where they belong. Be sure all of your
sentences have parallel construction. Just remember, even if it feels as if the sentence flows straight on, even if
the person is going to speak again in the same sentence, correct grammar use dictates that you must use a
punctuation mark every time you close speech marks. Overview of Conjunctions : Conjunctions are words that
join different parts of sentences. Keep in mind the audience for the particular essay you're writing, though;
readers who are specialists in a particular discipline may not want or need to have terms spelled out for them.
Rule 1: Use a colon to introduce a list of items Like with most punctuation marks, there are several different
ways to correctly use a colon, but in order to follow this specific rule, you need to do two things: Include a
complete sentence before the colon. If you need help with a specific issue about punctuation, mention it here.
Example: When I hike, I always carry the following three items in my backpack: sunscreen, water, and snacks.
A proofreading scan of a document with software may catch some errors, but careful reading will also be
necessary. Imagine: To be or to not be. It is also used to accentuate feeling within the written spoken word.
Out of Africa is not only a superbly written book, but it is also a breathtakingly spectacular movie. The
missing comma in the direct address changes the entire meaning of the sentence. Several rare volumes of my
African collection were damaged in a storm many years ago. Whether it is everyday essay writing or an
undergraduate dissertation, correct grammar punctuation is the quickest way to see a huge improvement in the
quality of your work not to mention better grades! As such, avoid split infinitives. As evidence, I present the
sign below. Order total:  Another use of the apostrophe is to indicate where a letter is omitted: For example:
We're going to do this course.


